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To: Planning 

Subject: Application 2023/3079/P - Comments in support   

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am writing in strong support of Yatish’s planning application for Kafi Cafe, ref. 
2023/3079/P 
 
I’ve been visiting Kafi in Fitzrovia for the past 4 years to enjoy the unique vibe and 
great coffee. Under the management of Yatish, Kafi has quickly gained the 
reputation of its regulars in the local community as a sustainable organisation that 
loves its coffee and respects its neighbours. 
 
I strongly believe Kafi is an asset to Fitzrovia’s community and coffee scene, and the 
application to facilitate this move would bring nothing but positivity further up 
Cleveland Street. 
 
Kindest regards, 
Gary Neilson 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


